
ANNUAL MAINTENANCE OF IN-GROUND POOL LIGHTING SYSTEM
TO STORE AND CONSUMERS

To be able to enjoy your lights for as long as possible, we recommend that every year you follow the
following in-ground pool light niches maintenance tips

Each time you close or open your pool, be sure to  clean the bottom of the housing, where there
are holes that allow water to drain out. To keep these niches clean, remove dirt, sand, leaves, rocks
and any possible water build-up.

Having any questions? Visit our website or contact us by phone or email 
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Although the LED light is waterproof, it is not designed to
soak in water. You must absolutely avoid any accumulation
of water in the light niches.

If these holes are blocked by debris accumulation in the
housings, water could reach the light and damage it, voiding
the warranty and damaging the lighting system.

During the winter, remember to store the white or colored Lumi-DEL light in a dry and heated area if
possible. For the conventional light, remove the bulb and store it inside. Cover the shell with a plastic
bag and place it in the bottom of the box, opening down.

REQUIRED
TOOL:

Wet/Dry Vacuum
Cleaner (like a 4HP or
6 HP Shop-Vac)

TECHNICIAN'S VISIT

If a technician needs to come to your location to perform an installation or repair, he will not be 
able to perform the service for you if the cabinets are too dirty. To do the work he will have to 
reschedule an appointment and you may be charged an additional fee.

Note: Above are examples of boxes NOT cleaned and conditions of the lights.


